Dear Rules Committee Members:
| can’t make it to the hearing tomorrow, so | am taking this opportunity to share with you my opinion:
| do indeed want the person with the most votes to win Presidential elections.

| want my vote to count for what it is. It perverts the very fact of democratic elections to play politics
with and manipulate the votes.

| hear that there was a survey that showed that something like 76% of Oregonians want a National
Popular Vote. | hope you’ll pay attention to all of this and give us what is rightfully ours, the integrity of

our vote.

So, please vote “DO PASS” on getting it out of committee, and do the same when it comes up on the
floor.

Thank you!
Sincerely,

Mary Jo Harper
Wilsonville, OR 97070



